
Get Connected Community Broadband – Free connection for families needing internet for online 
learning 

Privacy Notice 

Hartlepool Borough Council and Hartlepower’s “Get Connected Community Broadband” project are 
offering a 4G Wi-Fi router and internet connection for families where children do not have an 
internet connection to help with online learning for the period up to 31st May 2021. 

By providing your details you are consenting to this information being passed via your child’s school 
to Hartlepool Borough Council and the Get Connected for the purposes of funding and providing a 
Wi-Fi router and connection. You will need to provide your name, address, telephone number and, if 
you have one, an email address.  

You may withdraw your consent at any time by contacting Get Connected directly on 01429 555994. 
However, without consent Hartlepool Borough Council and Get Connected are unable to fund and 
provide a Wi-Fi connection.  

Towards the end of the period of free connection, the Get Connected team will contact you to 
discuss options for continuing or stopping the service. This does not affect your right to withdraw 
your consent at any time.  

Your information will not be used for any other purpose that funding and providing a router and Wi-
Fi connection. It will be kept securely by all parties and will only be kept as long as necessary for the 
purpose of funding and providing you with a router and Wi-Fi connection. 

For further information on how the Council process your information, please see our privacy notice 
at www.hartlepool.gov.uk/privacy-notices 

 

 

 


